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Feeling with God is a lot like a marriage…
feelings can come and go

Trust in the LORD and do good; dwell in the land and enjoy safe 
pasture.                                                                                Psalm 37:3 (NIV)

Time with God is accomplished by:

 • C____________

 • S________________

But the man who looks intently into the perfect law that gives 
freedom, and continues to do this, not forgetting what he has 
heard, but doing it—he will be blessed in what he does. 

James 1:25 (NIV)

Prayer Pattern:

 A_________________

 C_________________

 T_________________

 S_________________

F_______________ will f____________!

Trust in the LORD and do good; dwell in the land and enjoy safe 
pasture.  Delight yourself in the LORD and He will give you the 
desires of your heart.  Commit your way to the LORD; trust in Him 
and He will do this:  He will make your righteousness shine like 
the dawn, the justice of your cause like the noonday sun. 

Psalm 37:3-6 (NIV)

If it is possible, as far as it depends on you, live at peace with 
everyone.                                                                      Romans 12:18 (NIV)

I find my ______________ from __________ 

Trust in the LORD and do good; dwell in the land and enjoy safe 
pasture.                                                                            Psalm 37:3 (NIV)

Trust = _____________________________

 
Remember: _____________________________

“How terrible when everyone says only good things about you, 
because their ancestors said the same things about the false 
prophets."                                                                            Luke 6:26 (NCV)

“The only way to keep a broken ____________ ________

is to keep it under the __________.”  

D.L. Moody



I allow God to ___________ me

Delight yourself in the LORD and He will give you the desires of 
your heart.                                                                           Psalm 37:4 (NIV)

“Delight” = _____________________________ 

O LORD, You are our Father. We are the clay, you are the potter; we 
are all the work of Your hand.                                        Isaiah 64:8 (NIV)

"No one can serve two masters. Either he will hate the one and 
love the other, or he will be devoted to the one and despise the 
other. You cannot serve both God and Money."

Matthew 6:24 (NIV)

I really ________ what I _____________

Commit your way to the LORD; trust in Him and He will do this: He 
will make your righteousness shine like the dawn, the justice of 
your cause like the noonday sun.                             Psalm 37:5-6 (NIV)

Commit = _____________________________

Result:  My __________ will reflect my _____________

Be still before the LORD and wait patiently for Him; do not fret 
when men succeed in their ways, when they carry out their wicked 
schemes.                                                                              Psalm 37:7 (NIV)

Can we learn to accept one another?

For we are members of His body.  Ephesians 5:30 (NIV)

 
Church = _____________________________

And He is the head of the body, the church; He is the beginning 
and the firstborn from among the dead, so that in everything He 
might have the supremacy.                                 Colossians 1:18 (NIV)
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